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Dear Parents/Guardians & Students,

Please accept this letter as an “update” on the Advanced Placement examination process that
has undergone many changes by the College Board. The AP experience will largely remain the
same—exams will still be administered in May—but there are a few changes that you will find
important and that you’ll notice throughout the 2019-20 school year.

¢ Students will have access to more AP practice and feedback resources.
* AP Exams are now ordered in the fall.

¢ Students must decide about taking AP Exams in the fall, so that the AP coordinator can
submit the school’s exam order by November 1, 2019. It is possible to request an exam after
the final deadline until the spring course orders and fall order changes deadline (March 1,
2020), but an additional late order fee of $40 per exam will apply.

The AP Exam Fee is $94 per test. Payment will be made through the Bloomfield Hills Community
Pass, follow this link to begin the payment process. (This is the same link that is used to add
money to a lunch account or to pay registration fees.) All tests need to be paid for by November
1, 2019. AP tests will not be ordered until they have been paid in full. There is a $S40 late fee for
any tests ordered after November 1. No refunds will be given after November 15.

Due to AP Macroeconomics being a 2nd-semester only class, students taking AP
Macroeconomics will have until March 1 to sign up and pay for the AP Macroeconomics test.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Tony Midea, amidea@bloomfield.org or

Lou Ann Frantz, Ifrantz@bloomfield.org. We look forward to working with you in this process.

Sincerely,

Tony Midea, MA, LPC
Counselor
amidea@bloomfield.org

248-341-5630
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